
Call for Nominations 
Twice yearly, in the Spring and Fall, the Chair of the Faculty Affairs Committee issues a notice to faculty 
members of the basic sciences to initiate the nomination of faculty for promotion. This notice is 
forwarded to all faculty members via e-mail and is included in the SGU’s weekly bulletin. This 
announcement puts in motion a sequence of events, which culminates in the submission of a 
nomination for promotion by the applicant’s department chair. 
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